
Accessibility Statement 

 

The Vickathon site enables hosting virtual hackathons, in which participants work in teams on an online shared 

file. This file is common to every team and guides them when developing an idea for a venture/initiative during 

the hackathon. 

We are aware of the requirements of the service accessibility regulations, including regulation 35, the main 

provisions of which are published on the Israeli Ministry of Justice website. 

For people with disabilities, the Equal Rights Law must ensure that websites on the Internet are accessible to 

them. 

We believe that providing equal access to people with disabilities, including students, parents, and teachers in 

the education system, is of utmost importance and work to achieve this. 

Content on the website is written in a simple and clear manner. 

Users with visual impairments were considered when designing the site. 

You can navigate easily and quickly using the tabs between the buttons and the arrow keys. 

It follows the accessibility guidelines of Israeli standard 5568 - "Guidelines for accessibility of content on the 

Internet" at level AA. 

The site is compatible with standard browsers and cell phones. 

In order to ensure compatibility with surfers, Vickathon has been built to be as user-friendly as possible. 

Website layouts are responsive and adapt to different screen sizes. 

We invest ongoing efforts in improving the Vickathon's accessibility as part of our commitment to allow its use 

for the entire population, including people with disabilities. However, there may still be a part of the website or 

information that has not yet been updated with accessibility adjustments, due to technical or other limitations. 

If you encounter a problem, you are invited to contact the accessibility coordinator and inform her about it. 

Please provide as many details as possible so we can handle the problem effectively: 

• Problem Description. 

• Type and version of the browser. 

• Operating System. 

• The type of assistive technology (if you used it). 

• A link to the page you browsed 

• Description of the action you tried to perform 

Galit Zamler will take care of the problem and get back to you as soon as possible with details on how she 

handled it. 

To contact Galit Zamler, email: Galitz@galitzamler.com, phone: 054-4803863 

Days of activity: Sunday - Friday between 8:00 and 20:00 

Declaration date: 27.12.2022 


